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Date: 6 September 2023 
 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Reference: Variation to the Wicklow County Development Plan 2022 - 2028 
 
Thank you for your recent consultation. On behalf of Dublin Airport, daa, Head Office, Dublin Airport, 
Co. Dublin, has no comment to make in respect of the Variation to the Wicklow County Development 
Plan 2022 - 2028, other than to recommend consultation with the IAA and AirNav Ireland. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Gary Mackin 
Statutory Planner 
(planning@daa.ie) 
 


